
Skyler Media Services 
P.O. Box 17166 
2953 La Concha Drive 
Clearwater, FL 33762 
 
October 17, 2007 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE: Call Sign E010077 
 
 
Dear FCC: 
 
The above mentioned license is from a Ku band truck/mobile earth station which our 
company, Skyler Media Services, owned from 2001 – 2002.  This truck was sold to the 
U.S. Senate Recording Studio on 25 June 2002.   
 
We no longer own this Temporary Fixed Earth Station, and are therefore surrendering our 
license. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karen Eiler 
FRN: 0004-3579-19 
 


